
 

Dear Families,  

A huge big ‘THANK YOU’ to Miss Zammit for every-
thing she does for not only myself but for all of the 
children in preschool every single day.  This week is 
SASS Recognition Week and is our chance to show 
her how much she is loved and appreciated.   

THANK YOU MISS ZAMMIT,                               
We think you are the best! 

Term 3 

Week 8 

TALK LIKE A PIRATE DAY 

Session 1 - Monday 19th Sept 

Session 2 - Friday 16th Sept 

“Argh me hearties!” 
Come dressed in your pirate 

clothes/costume and let’s        

celebrate ‘Talk like a pirate day’ 

with some fun pirate activities to 

finish the end of term 3. 

LIBRARY CLOSURE 

Due to urgent repairs, the library 

will be closed for the remainder of 

term 3.  Books can still be returned 

but no borrowing will take place. 

SILVERTON EXCURSION 

Session 1 - Tues 20th Sept 

Session 2 - Thurs 22nd Sept 
We are going on an excursion to 

Silverton in week 10 (last week of 
term 3).   

Miss Zammit and Miss Jo will be 
completing the risk assessment and 

finalise the details tomorrow.  

Transport will be by bus and there 
will be no charge to families. 

SASS RECOGNITION WEEK 

Miss Leise is in preschool every day 

for COVID tutoring and lunch duty 

and Michelle helps in the office 

on a Wednesday. 

Thank you to both these ladies for 

everything you do helping in our 

preschool.  We appreciate your 

support and help. 

COLOUR RUN 

Tuesday 13th September  

More information to come on 

Kinderloop. 


